
 

 

Dear Friend of Rotary, 

For 13 years, the Orlando Breakfast Rotary Club's beer tasting and auction has raised money to help at-

risk kids.  For the past 7 of those years, we have focused our resources specifically to help impoverished 

students at Orange Center Elementary School stay in school, stay warm and fed, wear shoes that fit, go 

on field trips, own their own books, prepare for FCAT, and learn.  This year, we have partnered with the 

Baldwin Park Rotary Club in this endeavor. 

We can't do it alone, and we're asking for your help.   Would you donate something special from your 

business for the silent or live auction at this year's Blues and Brews?  This special fundraiser will be 

held Friday October 29 from 6 – 10 p.m. at the Varsity Club of the Citrus Bowl.    

We would love to feature your item and share your generosity with the 300+ supporters who will gather 

for an evening of beer sampling, tasty treats, great Blues music, and a silent and live auction. To include 

you in early promotions of the event, it would be helpful if you would send your item (or we would be 

glad to come and pick it up) as soon as possible.  Please fill out the accompanying form so that we can 

properly acknowledge your donation.  

Though we cannot erase the poverty that surrounds these children, with your help we can directly 

impact their educational experience, enriching their lives and expanding their minds - the best way we 

know to fight poverty. 

We look forward to hearing from you.    Please contact me at 407-376-7705 or email to 

facepaintartist@gmail.com if you have any questions or would like additional information.  

Sincerely, 

 

Cheryl Alleman 

Silent Auction Chair 

Rotary Club of Baldwin Park 

            

 

The Rotary Fund of Orlando Breakfast is a federally registered 501 (c) 3 organization. 

In 2009 and 2010, the Orlando Breakfast Rotary Club received international recognition for its Orange Center 

Project.  The Club also has received several Rotary International literacy awards, the COMPACT Outstanding 

Partner award, and was named the top Partner in Education by Orange County Public School District 5. Last year 

the Club and its partners donated over 1100 hours of service and $28,000 to Orange Center students and staff. 

 

 

 

 

Money from our fundraiser sends the       

fourth graders to St. Augustine – many 

have never traveled outside their 

neighborhood or seen the ocean. 



 

Auction item commitment form:  For the Kids! 

 

         Yes I would like to enrich and support the education of students at Orange Center 

Elementary School by donating a special item to be featured in the auction 

Auction item description________________________________________________________ 

Estimated value_______________________________________________________________ 

Donor name to appear in program 

(optional)____________________________________________________________________ 

Contact name________________________________________________________________ 

Address_____________________________________________________________________ 

City/State/Zip________________________________________________________________ 

Phone_______________________       Email_______________________________________ 

 

Fill out and return this form to your contact or any member of the Baldwin Park Rotary Club 

as soon as possible.  Please mail all items to the address at the bottom of this form or call to 

have larger items picked up.    
 

 

Blues and Brews will be held  

Friday, October 29, 2010 

6:00 -10:00 pm 

The Varsity Club at the Citrus Bowl 
 

 

 

Thank you from the Orlando Breakfast and Baldwin Park Rotary Clubs 

and the children and staff of Orange Center Elementary 

 

Cheryl Alleman 4501 Burke St, Orlando, FL 32814     

facepaintartist@gmail.com or 407-376-7705 

 

You can help every child 

receive a book on his or her 

birthday.  Many have no 

books in their homes. 

New school and hygiene 

supplies make for a happy start 

to the new school year. 


